
Dear Military Families!

Find fun and engaging ways to share 

those everyday moments with your baby 

or toddler whether home or deployed. You can tailor the information to 

your young child’s age and you or your spouse’s current status:  at home, 

leaving soon, deployed, returning home, veteran, or at a hospital.

Share your photo gallery with other family members through a personal 

photo gallery cloud account. Use the countdown counter or the emoji 

counter during family separations or countdown to special occasions.

Download for FREE  from app stores in English and Spanish for both 

smart phones and tablets.

Learn more 
babiesonthehomefront.org 
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